
 

 

CARE CENTRE FOR INTERNATIONALLY EDUCATED NURSES 

CALL FOR BOARD MEMBERS 

CARE Centre for Internationally Educated Nurses’ Board of Directors is currently 

recruiting members for our Board. CARE Centre for Internationally Educated Nurses 

(IENs) has supported over 4000 nurses from more than 100 countries to become 

registered in the province since 2001. CARE Centre is funded by the Government of 

Ontario and the Government of Canada. A non-profit organization, CARE Centre 

provides immigrant nurses with a continuum of services to support them to be 

successful. CARE Centre recognizes the value of nurses with diverse education and 

experience and is committed to advocating for their full contribution to Canada’s 

labour market. CARE Centre for IENs is a registered charity (Charitable Number 84420 

5948 RR0001). For more information, visit the website at www.care4nurses.org.  

CARE Centre for IENs’ Board of Directors is an 11-member volunteer community board 

working in a policy governance model with two mandated seats for clients/member 

IENs. The term of a Board Member is three years, with the possibility of renewal for 2 

consecutive terms. CARE Centre currently is headquartered in Toronto and has offices 

in Brampton, Mississauga, Hamilton, London, Windsor and Kingston.  CARE Centre is 

seeking individuals from diverse backgrounds who possess specific specializations to 

guide the organization toward meeting new strategic goals. These backgrounds 

include:  

*nursing 

*innovation 

*fundraising and corporate partnerships  

*economic and social research 

*project management 

*legal 

*accounting 

 

The Board meets normally on the third Monday of each month via conference call 

from 5pm to 7pm.  Occasionally an in person is required. 

If you are interested please forward a letter of interest along with your current 

resume to:  cleblanc@care4nurses.org no later than June 28, 2019 
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